
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 In the first week of May, NBM was able to 
finalize and execute a project that has been in the 
works for the past several months. Out of a desire 
to provide higher quality printed Gospel tracts for 
our church planters, NBM has pursued a 
“Personalized Tract Initiative” (PTI). This project 
has been in the works since the Fall of 2021, so 
we are excited to finally share the results with you! 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Towards the end of 2021, the PTI was 
started by locating an in-country printer to produce 
quality Gospel tracts at a more reasonable price. 
The idea was to get tracts printed that not only 
shared the Gospel but had relevant information to 
connect people to local churches. NBM contacted 
our pastors to see who would be interested in 
obtaining these personalized tracts. From there we 
gathered specific information and implemented it 
into the design and printing. Over a dozen pastors 
responded, and the tracts were printed and are 
being distributed this Spring! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pastor Mark Manning did the design and 

layout work, implementing the details given for 
each specific pastor and church. From there 
Pastor Moises (director of IBIN) took the digital 
files to the Nicaragua-based printer. Once printed, 
NBM leadership was able to go out and distribute 
the tracts so these men could begin using them 
within their communities. Between the 13 churches 

that communicated a 
need, we were able to 
get a total of  70,000 
tracts printed! The 
pictures on this 
newsletter are just of 
few of the pastors we 
were able to get these 
materials to.  

We are so grateful for your financial and 
prayerful support; it enabled us to get useful and 
high-quality tools in the hands of these men. 
Please continue praying for them and that these 
tracts would be an asset in reaching their 
communities for Christ!   
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